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28th February 2019 
      

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Yrs 10 & 11 - Oxbridge Parents Meeting at Wellington College  
 
Due to the success and take up of last year’s Oxbridge Parents meeting at Wellington College we will 
once again be holding this event to inform parents about all things Oxbridge. We have arranged for 
the Wellington College Oxbridge team to deliver a presentation to parents of Year 10/11 students.  
This will be held on Wednesday, 13th March in the Drivers Rooms at Wellington College from 
6.00pm-7.30pm.  As space in the Drivers Rooms is limited to 80 it is primarily aimed at parents only, 
however if some parents need to bring their son/daughter, they will need to include this information in 
their booking request.  For many students this will not be new information if your Oxbridge contacts 
have already visited your school recently to speak to your students. I have attached a flyer which can 
be emailed to parents giving all the details.  
I will take bookings on a first come, first served basis via a link on the flyer and also on the 
email shown below.  I will email everyone back with a confirmation of spaces booked 
according to availability.   
 
Previously we have had discussions about how we can demonstrate to potential Oxbridge students 
the support that they would receive if they stayed onto your sixth form as opposed to moving over to 
Farnborough Sixth Form College for instance.  This parents meeting would be an excellent 
opportunity to highlight this and so I would like to invite Oxbridge Coordinators and Sixth Form heads 
to participate as well.  The main part of the evening will be a presentation about Oxford/Cambridge 
followed by a short discussion about the Oxbridge events we deliver here to support your Oxbridge 
students.  After which we will have refreshments and a Q&A session.  
 
Again we had many parents stay behind at last year’s meeting to ask questions, where possible we 
did help but due to a shortage of staff, we simply ran out of time. If you are interested in attending 
and helping please let me know. 
 
To book places at this event please email: issp@wellingtoncollege.org.uk 
 
We will need the following information:  Name of Student, Name of Parent, Name of School, 
Number of people attending, email contact details. 
 
If you have any questions please email me. 
 
 
Vicki Scholefield 
ISSP Partnership  
Wellington College 
Crowthorne, Berkshire RG45 7PU 
Tel: 01344 753284 
Fax: 01344 44400 
vscholefield@wellingtoncollege.org.uk 
 

mailto:issp@wellingtoncollege.org.uk
mailto:vscholefield@wellingtoncollege.org.uk

